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From: "The Killing Kompany" <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
To: "KILLING KOMPANY" <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
Sent: Monday, November 12, 2007 2:40 PM
Subject:
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----- Original Message ----- 
From: Faerman, Zlata  
To: The Killing Kompany  
Sent: Monday, November 12, 2007 10:13 AM 

 
Thank you again for a great time! 
  
  
Zlata Faerman 
Spirits and Travel+Lifestyle 
Ketchum 
Direct: 646-935-4185 
Zlata.Faerman@ketchum.com  
  
1285 Avenue of the Americas, 4th Floor 
New York, NY  10019 
  
This e-mail is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information that is privileged, confidential or otherwise protected from disclosure. Dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this e-mail or the information herein by anyone other than the intended 
recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, is 
prohibited. If you have received this e-mail by mistake, please delete it from your system immediately 
and notify helpdesk@ketchum.com.  


